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Mr. Veerendra Patil, one of
our patrons and his family
connected to SVGK REC on
September 29th through
online platform. REC
students enjoyed the class
taken by Mr. and Mrs. Patil
and their appreciation of the
volunteers’ boosted their
energy, a level up!

Parents appreciated the
academic improvement of
their children and also
noticed that their children
are more disciplined now.

We started the Teacher’s day by
paying our respect to Dr S.
Radhakrishnan as we garlanded his
portrait. It was an innovative way in
which we celebrated the teacher’s
day. Some of the students took
classes for their juniors.
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SVGK witnessed the love, unity and
integrity of the REC family on August 13th,
when the students tied “Rakhi” to each
other’s wrists.

The programme commenced with one of the parents of our REC students
garlanding the portrait of Gandhiji. The teachers delivered speeches, talking
about Gandhiji and his work,thus motivating students. We concluded our
programme with the distribution of chocolates among students.
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Examination was held on 8th

September 2023 to observe the

progress of REC students

এসে
ছে শরৎ হিমের পরশ লেগেছে হাওয়ার পরে এসে
ছে শরৎ হিমের পরশ লেগেছে হাওয়ার পরে 

Theoretical and practical
examination on Notepad and
Wordpad  module of Computer
CITA BATCH-2023 held on 3rd
September 2023; Students fared
well with >90% qualification in the
test


